
 

 

 

PARKVIEW 

Emily W.   21  

 

SCATTERED SITES 

Marvin S.   3 

 

 

On April 2nd, Shirley is planning a pasta bar 

with several of your favorite choices. 

The April birthdays will be celebrated 

 at this lunch. 

The second monthly lunch will be held on April 

16th, and we will be enjoying a pre-Easter meal 

of baked ham with all the trimmings. 

Both lunches are in the Parkview community 

room, start at noon and cost only $4.00 each. 

 ATTENTION   ALL   TENANTS--- 
 

Please remember to keep cigarette butts gathered up-each apartment 
complex has several smoking posts scattered about-use them. If you 

live in a scattered site home you must keep your yard, walks and  

driveway free of butts. 

Also, if you have a pet you MUST  

keep the pet “waste” cleaned up and properly disposed of.  

Thank you - if you have any questions please call the office. 



 

The arrival of spring 
means more than warm weather 
and flowers…...it also means the 

bugs could be back. 

Maintenance will be doing preven-

tative spraying all Rolling Hills in 

 apartments on  

Thursday, April 10th. 

 CARROT     PINEAPPLE      CAKE 

2C flour      2c shredded carrots 

2t baking soda     1c flaked coconut 

1t baking powder    1c chopped walnuts 

1t salt      1(8oz) can crushed pineapple-drained 

2t cinnamon     1 3/4c sugar 

1c veg oil      1(8oz) cream cheese 

3 eggs      1/4c margarine (softened) 

1t vanilla      2c powdered sugar 

Preheat oven to 350 and prepare 9X13” baking pan. Mix flour, baking soda, 
baking powder, salt and cinnamon. Make a well in center and add sugar, 
oil, eggs and vanilla. Mix until smooth. Stir in carrots, coconut, walnuts 
and pineapple. Pour into pan and bake for about 45 minutes. DON’T 

PANIC!! THE MIDDLE WILL SINK A LITTLE. Allow to cool. Make frosting:  

cream the margarine and cream cheese until smooth, add the powdered 
sugar and beat until creamy. Frost cake sides and gently apply walnuts to 
frosting, frost top of cake and garnish with any leftover walnuts and shred-

ded carrots. 

Thank you to each of you who 

filled out and returned your 

 Satisfaction Surveys to the office. 

The three winners of the 

 Chamber Bucks are: 

Sharon Manchester 

Billy White 

Mary Jane Hansen 

 

Winners-please come to the office to 

pickup your $25 in Chamber Bucks. 



Every time 

you smile, 

you  

whisper a laugh!!!! 

R E M I N D E R 

OHA will be 
CLOSED  

on Friday,  

April 25th  

in observance 
of Arbor Day 

 

ATTENTION ROLLING HILLS TENANTS: 

Furnace filters are scheduled to be changed during the 

second week in April. Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

WILL APRIL  

SHOWERS BRING  

MAY FLOWERS?? 




